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Terry College of Business – July 2023 SRG Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, July 19, 2023
9:00am, E227 Hein Conference Room Ivester Hall	
Zoom Link: https://zoom.us/j/91350853272?pwd=RnZZWWxPSTFuYU42ME5HaEVYVGFNUT09
Meeting ID: 913 5085 3272
Passcode: 401236

Call to Order and Roll
(*= in attendance)
	*Paula Smith
*Vivian Brookshire
*Michele Plogh
Abbie Vaughn 
*Carla Hill
Ashley Tiller
*Keith Anderson
*Bailey Bryant
*Kari Sicard
Wendy Wyatt
*Katie Carswell
*Becky Curry
*Jeanne Taylor
Allison Gilmore
*Megan Henning
* Ed Morales
Wade Fields
*Lauren Miller
*Leah Schettler
*Lisa Griffiths
Vacancy 
*Madison Rogers
	Accounting
Finance
Undergraduate Business Programs
Development & Alumni Relations
Business Office
Master of Business Administration
Dean’s Office
Economics
International Business & Office of Diversity Relations
Legal Studies, Real Estate, Risk Management & Insurance
Facilities & Logistics
Management Information Systems
Marketing
Music Business
Entrepreneurship
Office of Marketing & Communications
Office of Information Technology & Selig?
Institute for Leadership Advancement
Management
Executive Programs
Professional & Executive MBA
Undergraduate Student Services



New Business
Sarah Fraker, Director for Finance and Administration
· Several Terry departments fall directly under the Office of Finance, including OIT, Terry Business Office, Special Events, and Facilities. Finance Office also advises the deans and collaborates on Terry’s strategic plan each year.
· Office space for new and returning faculty/staff are coordinated by the Finance Office. 
· Terry renews teleworking agreements in December; they still are required to be business justified. Approximately 50 Terry staff currently have teleworking or flex agreements.
· Wages for new and existing staff are focused on equity within similar pay bands. 
· UGA HR is piloting the UGA Journeys program, which informs and educates employees on career growth, job families at the university, staff competencies, evaluations, tools, and market research for salaries.
· Staff competency and evaluation trainings are beginning in Fall 2023. Terry encourages all faculty and staff to attend at least one training.
James Cochran, Associate Director of Marketing and Communications
· Terry OMC researched and surveyed Terry faculty, staff, and students with open-ended questions to determine the Terry brand as well as areas of strength and improvement.
· From this research, they have solidified Terry concepts, differentiators, and taglines. They will be creating a One-Sheet resource for faculty and staff to reference. 
· These resources will be updated as surveying continues with the goal of having a stronger overall brand within 5 years.
Other Items to note:
· BAPS will be meeting Monday, July 24th to discuss one small final staff event of the summer before classes start back.
· Annual Welcome Back Luncheon for faculty and staff will take place on August 23rd. A survey for meal requests will be sent prior to the luncheon.
· DuoMobile will be added to all Office365 interfaces. 
· Next SRG Meeting is Wednesday, August 16th at 9am. Dean Ben Ayers will address the group.
Old Business 
Motion to approve May Meeting Minutes:
· [bookmark: _Hlk109292773]Motion: Keith Anderson
· Second: Jeanne Taylor
Motion to adjourn meeting:
· Motion: Vivian Brookshire
· Second: Becky Curry
Meeting adjourned. 
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